
August 1, 2024 

Seiko Instruments Inc. 

 

 

 

 

Notice of VT-200-F Shipment Delay 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

It is with regret that we must notify you of a delay in the shipment of the following products: 

 

- VT-200-F 

 

The delay has been caused by a halt in the production line due to a process defect, suspected 

to be related to a component. Currently, we do not have a definite timeline for the resumption 

of production, and therefore cannot provide a specific shipping date at this moment. 

 

Our team is actively collaborating with the component supplier to investigate and resolve the 

issue as swiftly as possible. We deeply apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause 

and greatly appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Kouji Tomitsuka   Shigeru Uematsu 

Division Manager        Division Manger 

Seiko Instruments Inc.  Seiko Instruments Inc. 

Quartz Crystal Division  Electronic Components Sales Head Office 


